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Send Billy to Sanctuary and End Captive Breeding at the Los Angeles Zoo
1 message

Angie Richardson <takeaction@idausa.org> 
Reply-To Angie Richardson <angiejr65@msn.com> 
To: "holly L. Wolcott" <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org>

Thu, Jun 15, 2017 at 5 32 PM

Jun 15, 2017

Ms. Holly L. Wolcott

Dear Ms. Wolcott,

As a Los Angeles constituent and a supporter of Califorma-oased In 
Defense of Animals that represents over 250,000 supporters, I urge you 
to support Councilman Koretz's motion to free Billy the lone bull 
elephant at the Los Angeles Zoo to an acc'edited GFAS (Global 
Feoeration of Animal Sanctuaries) sanctuary as soon as possible. We 
also asK the same for the female elephants at the exhibit, Tina and 
Jewell.

Billy's plight at the LA Zoo has ceen a focus of in Defense of Animals 
for over 12 years. The inadequate conditions that he is forced to live 
in, despite costly renovations to the Elephants of Asia exhibit, 
continue to negatively imoact his well-being.

Through the LA Zoo's breeding program, Billy has been forced to endure 
a highly invasive procedure to collect his semen for the purpose of 
artificially inseminating females at otnerzoos for breeding. According 
to zoo documents. Billy underwent "training" for the actual 
semen collection process at least 55 times between January 20, 2011 and 
November 14, 2014.

This procedure is inhumane and invasive. While this has been touted as 
a practice of "conservation," the data shows that it is 
nothing of the sort, with elephants in zoos dying in captivity faster 
than they can reproduce due to the unnaturally high mortality rates of 
elephants in captivity. The only mat way conservation for elephants 
can occur is in the wild and a certified elephant sanctuary is the 
closest thing to a natural environment that we can give to Billy.

There is no science- or conservation-based justification for tne LA Zoo 
to keep B'lly or ANY of the elephants, including females Tina and Jewel 
- in captivity. The scientifically validated negat've effects of 
captivity on elephants are irrefutable and well documented

Los Angeles must seize this opportunity for leadership on humane animal 
welfare issues and policy. Therefore, we urge you to support the 
relocation of Billy to a GFAS-cehif'ed sanctuary to transfer 
elephants Tina and Jewel as well - end all elephant captivity and 
elephant breeding programs at the LA Zoo immediately. +

Sincerely

Miss Angie Richardson 
137 Holloway Ave 
San Francisco, CA 94112-2339 
(415) 265-0121
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DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary
6 messages

Fri, Jun 16, 2017 at 1.50 AMFaron Ferguson <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To. ferhah@roadrunner.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmerr.ber.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org 
councilrrember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Faron Ferguson 
3744 East Avenue T8 
Palmdale, California 93550
661-993-0852
ferhar@roadrunner.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resioent and a supporter of the l.os Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy's home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best ana largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the stanoards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture ana the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy's auality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would recede at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated Tom other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate

The fact is that sanctuaries are hmitea in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At tr.e L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness aoout his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care aeeply about Billy s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Faron Ferguson

ferhar@roadrunner.com

This e-mal was sent Pom a contact form on Los Angeles Zoo and Botanical Gardens (http.//www.lazoo.org)
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Ana Valenzuela <webmaster@iazoo.org>
Reply-To. ana_banana_v@yahoo.com
To- paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Wed, Jun 14, 2017 at 9:39 PM

Ana Valenzuela
5971 Gifford Ave
Huntington Park, California 90255
3237175156
ana_banana_v@yahoo.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it's the only nome that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant haoitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other eiephants, Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter tneir size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are net focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Ana Valenzuela

ana_bariana_v@yahoo:com
[Quoted text hidden]

Rebecca Zimmer <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: rebecca.zimmer11@gmail.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrel:@lacity.org, counciimernber.pnce@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blunenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Lcs Angeles Zoo on Dehalf of:

Tnu, Jun 15, 2017 at 4:03 PM

Rebecca Zimmer 
20119 Haynes St. 
Winnetka, California 91306
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8188021180
rebecca.zimmer11@gmaii.com

Dear Los Angeies City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the oest and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter tneir size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are net focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoc raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

i am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely.

Reoecca Zimmer

rebecca zimmer11@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Carla Colton <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: carlacoltor@mac.com
To paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarreli@lacity.org, councilmemDer.price@lacity.org 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc Clerk.CPS@!acity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeies Zoo on behalf of:

Wea, Jun 14, 2017 at 3:24 PM

Carla Colton
845 N Crescent Heights Blvd. 
Los Angeles, California 90046
323-875-6389
carlacolton@mac.com

Dear los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a
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dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

City of Los Angeles Mail - DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Carla Colton

carlacolton@mac.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Becky Solorio <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: bsolorio51@hotmail.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.biumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Thu, Jun 15, 2017 at 7:54 AM

Becky Solorio
20240 Ituma Rd
Apple Valley, California 92308
760-240-8474 
bsolorio51 @hotmail.corn

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an
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accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

City of I os Angeies Mail - DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP1 and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wfld counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit tne Zoo annually. The L.A Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am subnrttmg this letter because I care deeply about Billy 's future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern that I ask you MOT to approve the motion to send Billy 1o a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Becky Solorio

bsolorio51@hotmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Stephanie Pfahler <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-lo kali311@verizon.net 
To: paul koretz@lacity.org, counciimember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmemoer.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.biumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent Dy the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Wed, Jun 14, 2017 at 11:06 PM

Stephanie Pfahler
785 Via los Santos
San Dimas, California 91773
9099104683
kali311@verizon.net

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home In fact, it's the only home that he has ever Known 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and 1 op-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department cf 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A Zoo. 3:lly is an ambassador for his endangered species He is an important member of tne AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Biliy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.
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6/16/2017 City of Los Angeles Mail - DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

Sincerely'

Stephanie Pfahler

kali311@verizon.net
[Quoted text hidden]
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6/16/2017 City of Los Angeles Mail - Por favor. PLEASE

IZ
■.!. LA Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>GtECS■n■-1

Por favor, PLEASE
1 message

Flora <fiorapinogar@bme.es>
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, coL'ncilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org. councilmember.pnce@iacity.org 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@iacity.org

Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 11.47 AVI

Estimados senores,

Les ruego por favor que apoyen una resolucion para liberar a Billy, el elefante confinado y explotado cruelmente en el 
zoologico de Los Angeles hace casi 30 anos, desde que se le secuestro siendo aun may joven de su entorno natural en 
Malasia, a un santuario donde pueda vivir en companfa de sus semejantes y con la dignidad que merece.
Gracias

Dear Sirs,
Please, please support a resolution to release Billy, the elephant confined and cruelly exploited at the Los Angeles Zoo 
almost 30 yea^s ago, since he was kidnapped while still young from his natural environment in Malaysia, to a sanctuary 
where Can live in the company of his fel'ow men and with the dignity he deserves 
Thank you

Flora Pino Garcia 
Madrid, Espana, Europa

http://www.florapino.es

"La grandeza de una nacion y su progreso moral puede ser juzgado por la forma en que sus animates son tratados". 
(Gandhi)
Adopta, no compres, no cries, no abandones... <j,Deseas que se acaben los abandonos?
Esteriiizacion y Castracion - Por la salud de tu perr@ o gat@

nttps ://m ai I googl e.com/m ai l/u/0/?ui- 2&i k= 5be92e88ae&vi ew^ pt&searcn= i noox&th= 15cb 158D672087b2&si m IN 15cb158b67208 7d2 1/1

mailto:carolina.peters@lacity.org
mailto:fiorapinogar@bme.es
mailto:paul.koretz@lacity.org
mailto:ncilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org
mailto:councilmember.pnce@iacity.org
mailto:councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org
mailto:david.ryu@lacity.org
mailto:Clerk.CPS@lacity.org
mailto:Eric.Villanueva@iacity.org
http://www.florapino.es


6/16/2017 City of Los Angeles Mail - DISMISS tne Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

>;1 ®
LA Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>G£ ECSJj

DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary
11 messages

Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 3:38 PMJasmine Figueroa <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To jasmine2967@hotmail.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, counc:lmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfiela@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk,CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Jasmine Figueroa 
1823 S. Edgewood Dr. 
Alhamora, California 91803
6266770234
jasmine2967@hotmaiI.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeies Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
B.liy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest nabitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquanums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Deoartment of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he woula receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for aecades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuaiy, the ties he has with nis caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, smce he is a bull and woula not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of soecies, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants aeserve a future.

Sincerely, Jasmine Figueroa

Jasmine Figueroa

jasmine2967@hotmail.com

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Los Angeles Zoo and Botanical Gardens (http://www.lazoo.org)
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Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 3 08 PMElizabeth Salinas <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: elisalinas 1994@gmail.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmomber.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@;acity.org 
Cc Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Elizaoetn Salinas 
2718 montezuma 
Alhambra, California 91803
6264257814
elisalinas1994@gmaii.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Aits, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it's the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best ana largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicatea staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of tne Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the LA. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since tie is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. Fie is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
trie nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

i am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Silly’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future

Sincerely

Elizabeth Salinas

elisalinas1994@gmail.com
(Quoted text hiaden]

Hugh Vogt <webmaster@lazoo org>
Reply-To: hughvogt@yahoo.com
Tc paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.pnce@lacity.org 
cojncilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org david.ryj@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Tue. Jun 13, 2017 at 5 08 PM

Hugh Vogt
17864 Bessemer Street 
Encino, California 91316
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310-717-7807
hughvogt@yahco.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident ana a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy tne Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known 
Billy lives in one of tne best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy's quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which ne would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at tne L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction

At tne L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1 8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possiDle - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future

Sincerely,

Hugh Vogt

hughvogt@yahoo.ccm
[Quoted text hidden]

Olivia Diaz <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: olivia_e_diaz@yahoo.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmemberofarrell@iacity.org, councilmemberprice@iacity.org 
counciimember.biumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 3:12 PM

Olivia Diaz

Alhambra. California
6256606447
olivia_e_diaz@yahoo.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident ana a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
tnat would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a
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dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo ana the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

City of Los Angeles Mai - DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

Billy’s quality of care at the L A. Zoo far surpasses that wh.ch he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are net focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for nis endangered species. He is an important member or the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is wTh this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future

Sincerely,

Olivia Diaz

0livia_e__dia7@yah00.c0m
[Quoted text hidden]

Ivonne Lugo <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To' m'ggen31@gmail.com
To paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember price@iacity org, 
counc'lrrember blumenfield@'acity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Tl6, Jun 13, 2017 at 9:35 PM

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Ivonne Lugo
1111 corto street
simi valley, California 93065
8055348184
miggen31@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, l urge you to aismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeies Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that ne has ever known 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources a 
dedicated staff and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy's quality of care a: the L.A, Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and woula not be allowed to mate

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an
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accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

City of Los Angeies Mail DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. 3illy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Ivonne Lugo

miggen31 @gmail.com
[Quoted text hiddenj

Lupita Lugo <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: lupitalulu_777@live.com.mx
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@iacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 9.38 PM

Lupita Lugo
1111 corto street
simi valley, California 93065
8055848184
lupitalulu_777@live.com. mx

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member

As an area resident and a supporter of the los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quaiity health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo. Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deepiy about Billy's future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.
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Sincerely,

Lupita Lugo

iupitalulu_777@live.com, mx
[Quoted text hidden]

Sherry Pan <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: sherrypan@gma'l.com 
To: oaul.koretz@lacity.org, courcilrrember.ofarrell@lacity.org, coun.cilmember.price@lacity.org, 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@iacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 10:54 PM

Sherry Pan
'1813 S 4th St Alhambra CA 91803 
Alhambra, California 91803
6263549900
sherrypan@grnail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the l.os Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that ne has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo ana tne space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Bil'y’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at ihe L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter tneir size. They do not nave an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A, Zoo. Billy is an ambassador for nis endangered species He is an important member of tne AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy tc a sanctuary. Billy deserves tne best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Snerry Pan

sherrypan@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Hugh Vogt <webmaster@lazoo.org> Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 5:08 PM
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Reply-To: hughvogt@yahoo.com 
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity org, councilmember.price@lacity.org 
coiincilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent Dy the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

6/16/2017 City of Los Angeles Mail DI3MISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

Hugh Vogt
178b4 Bessemei Street 
Encmo, California 91316
310-717-7807
hughvogt@yahoo.corn

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only nome that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremenaous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality nealth care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals,, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A, Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land ana financial resources, no matter their size They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are riot focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangerea species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Speoes Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoc raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is witn this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

Hugh Vogt

hughvogt@yahoo.com
[Quoted text hidden]

Harriet Whitford <webmasier@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: harriet.whitford@dLrrell.org 
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarreli@lacity.org, councilmember pnce@lacity.org, 
councilmember blumenfieid@lacily.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Enc.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of’

Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 10:16 PM

Harriet Whitford 
Flat 9
Southland s, st peter 
Jersey, California
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6/16/2017 City of Los Angeles Mail - DISMISS the Motion to Send Billy to a Sanctuary

07797 847804
harriet.whitford@durrell.org

This motion oreaKs my head.

As a fellow zookeeper, tne other side of the world. I've dedicated my life to supporting and loving the animals in my care. 
Just like the keepers that look after him We're not .gnorant animal handlers, we're well educated, qualified people tnat 
want nothing but the best for our animals

Like LA zoo, the zoo I work in has done amazing things to preserve biodiversity and prevent animal extinctions. The 
amouni of research that comes out of LA zoo is mind blowing.

Why on ea-th are you wanting to move him from such an amazing institution??.

Harriet Whitford

harriet.whitford@durrell.org
[Quoted text hidden]

Diego Barba <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To' dbarba33C@grnaii.com
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.otarreii@lacity.org, councilmember.price@lacrty.org 
councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric Villanueva@lacity.org

Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 3:31 PM

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of:

Diego Barba
2712 Carlos Avenue
Alhambra, California 91803
6266882544
dbarba330@gmail.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of the Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L.A. City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants of Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy's home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicated staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy’s quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that which he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from other elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not have an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At the L.A Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important memoer of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the nearly 1.8 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants 
It is with this concern that I asx you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best
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6/16/2017

care Dossible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future. Billy makes everyone happy at the Los Angeles Zoo. I have 
seen how the care takers at the Zoo handle Billy for years now, they show love for him and care what will happen to him. 
I grew up with Billy, my whole life. I seen how happy he can get. I don't see no problem with him staying at the Zoo.
His exhibit had expanded tremendously from nis last exhibit ana now he has more elephants with him so he wont feel 
alone. I, and the comunity will be very sad and upset if they take Billy away to a sanctuary that will put him endangered 
even his own species endangered.

City of Los Angeles IV!a,I - DISMISS the Motion to Send Silly to a Sanctuary

Sincerely, Diego Barba

Diego Barba

dbarba330@gmail.com
[Quoted text hidden]

MIGUEL GONZALEZ <webmaster@lazoo.org>
Reply-To: Magonz11@hotmail.com
To paul.koretz@lacity.org, councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org, councilmember.price@iacity org 
councilmcmber.blumenfield@lacity.org, david.ryu@lacity.org 
Cc: Clerk.CPS@lacity.org, Eric.Villanueva@lacity.org

Sent by the Los Angeles Zoo on behalf of.

Tue, Jun 13, 2017 at 9:34 PM

MIGUEL GONZALEZ
1111 CORTO ST
SIM I VALLEY, California 93065
8054071817
Magonz11@hotmaii.com

Dear Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, and River Committee Member,

As an area resident and a supporter of tne Los Angeles Zoo, I urge you to dismiss L A City Council motion #17-0453 
that would send Billy the Asian elephant to a sanctuary.

The Elephants ot Asia habitat at the Los Angeles Zoo is Billy’s home. In fact, it’s the only home that he has ever known. 
Billy lives in one of the best and largest elephant habitats in North America and benefits from tremendous resources, a 
dedicatee staff, and top-quality health care. Elephants of Asia is the largest habitat at the L.A. Zoo and the space vastly 
exceeds the standards of the Association of Zoos and Aquariums (AZA), as well as those of the U.S. Department of 
Agriculture and the California Department of Fish & Wildlife.

Billy's quality of care at the L.A. Zoo far surpasses that wh.ch he would receive at any sanctuary. Elephants are highly 
intelligent and sociable animals, and they form deep emotional bonds with their caregivers and other elephants. Billy’s 
caregivers have known him for decades and he receives the best care possible at the L.A. Zoo. If Billy were sent to a 
sanctuary, the ties he has with his caregivers and fellow elephant companions would be broken. Further, any sanctuary 
would keep Billy separated from olner elephants, since he is a bull and would not be allowed to mate.

The fact is that sanctuaries are limited in their land and financial resources, no matter their size. They do not nave an 
accrediting organization as stringent as the AZA and they are not focused on or committed to saving animals from 
extinction.

At tne L.A. Zoo, Billy is an ambassador for his endangered species. He is an important member of the AZA Asian 
elephant Species Survival Plan (SSP) and his presence at the L.A. Zoo raises awareness about his wild counterparts to 
the neahy 1.3 million people who visit the Zoo annually. The L.A. Zoo does a tremendous amount of conservation work 
and is committed to saving the thousands of species, including wild Asian elephants, that are on the verge of extinction.

I am submitting this letter because I care deeply about Billy’s future as well as that of endangered wild Asian elephants. 
It is with this concern that I ask you NOT to approve the motion to send Billy to a sanctuary. Billy deserves the best 
care possible - and wild Asian elephants deserve a future.

Sincerely,

MIGUEL GONZALEZ
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